
December 31, 1946 

Dr. Gertrud M. Kurth 
International Universities Press 
24' West 13th Street 
New York 11, New York 

Dear Dr. Kurth: 

I want to thank you very much for letting me 
know of Dr. Allportts reaction. Your letter 
came in the same mail as the books, which I 
then saw for the first time. 

Dr. Allport is one hundred percent. right, 
and I really want to congratulate you and 
thank you for all your patience and efforts 
in making this edition possible. I suppose 
you have read the book, but any#ow allow me 
to send you a copy as a token of my appre-
ciation. 

Since there are quite a number of people to 
whom I want to send the book, could I pos-
sibly have twelve more copies? 

With all good wishes for a very Happy New Year, 

Sincerely yours, 

Dr. Ernst Simmel 
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